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Numbers 12:8··

Mouth to mouth I speak to him, thus showing him, and not
by riddles, and the appearance of Yehowah is what he beholds.
Why, then, did YOU not fear to speak against my servant, against
Moses?

[18] - References:

·

And Yehowah spoke to Moses face to face, just as a man would
speak to his fellow. When he returned to the camp, his minister
Joshua, the son of Nun, as attendant, would not withdraw from
the midst of the tent. (Exodus 33:11)

·

But there has never yet risen up a prophet in Israel like Moses,
whom Yehowah knew face to face. (Deuteronomy 34:10)

·

To a proverbial utterance I shall incline my ear, on a harp I shall
open up my riddle. (Psalms 49:4)

·

For at present we see in hazy outline by means of a metal mirror,
but then it will be face to face. At present I know partially, but
then I shall know accurately even as I am accurately known. (1
Corinthians 13:12)

·

And they got to see the God of Israel. And under his feet there
was what seemed like a work of sapphire flagstones and like the
very heavens for purity. (Exodus 24:10)

·

When Aaron and all the sons of Israel got to see Moses, why,
look! The skin of his face emitted rays and they grew afraid of
coming near to him. (Exodus 34:30)

·

Especially, however, those who go on after flesh with the desire
to defile it and who look down on lordship. Daring, self-willed,
they do not tremble at glorious ones but speak abusively. (2
Peter 2:10)

·

In like manner, notwithstanding, these men, too, indulging in
dreams, are defiling the flesh and disregarding lordship and
speaking abusively of glorious ones. (Jude 1:8)

·

Then Moses said to his father-in-law; Because the people keep
coming to me to inquire of God. (Exodus 18:15)
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·

After that all the people answered unanimously and said; All that
Yehowah has spoken we are willing to do. Immediately Moses
took back the words of the people to Yehowah. (Exodus 19:8)

·

And Yehowah went on to say to Moses; This is what you are to
say to the sons of Israel; YOU yourselves have seen that it was
from the heavens I spoke with YOU. (Exodus 20:22)

·

And Moses by himself must approach Yehowah, but they should
not approach, and the people should not go up with him. (Exodus
24:2)

·

Now whenever Moses went into the tent of meeting to speak
with him, then he would hear the voice conversing with him from
above the cover that was upon the ark of the testimony, from
between the two cherubs, and he would speak to him. (Numbers
7:89)

·

And I shall have to come down and speak with you there, and I
shall have to take away some of the spirit that is upon you and
place it upon them, and they will have to help you in carrying the
load of the people that you may not carry it, just you alone.
(Numbers 11:17)

·

Then David said to him; How was it that you did not fear to
thrust your hand out to bring the anointed of Yehowah to ruin?
(2 Samuel 1:14)

·

For you yourself separated them as your inheritance out of all the
peoples of the earth, just as you have spoken by means of Moses
your servant when you were bringing our forefathers out from
Egypt, O Sovereign Lord Yehowah. (1 Kings 8:53)

·

He made known his ways to Moses, this dealings even to the
sons of Israel. (Psalms 103:7)

·

God, who long ago spoke on many occasions and in many ways
to our forefathers by means of the prophets. (Hebrews 1:1)
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